
Thank you for your understanding.

Works have commenced for Land Transport

Authority’s North-South Corridor project for the area

near Ang Mo Kio Town Garden West.

Alternative route

Closed

With this, a section of our garden will be closed and

the pond removed. The footpath within the

construction area has also been closed (marked in red)

and an interim path has been constructed to ensure

continued connectivity (marked in orange). Our

garden continues to be open and accessible to all even

during this construction period.


